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Dear Year 4 Parents, 

This academic year, all Year 4 children will take part in a statutory mulƟplicaƟon test, in which 
they are required to rapidly recall their Ɵmes tables up to 12.  The results of this test are re-
ported naƟonally.  

We would like to invite you to a short meeƟng to discuss the Year 4 MulƟplicaƟon Tables 
Check, what it involves, and how you can help your child at home.  

The meeƟng will be held in the hall on Thursday 29th September at 3:30 pm, in the hall.  

Thank you for your conƟnued support, 

Miss O’Hara  

IfÊyouÊrequireÊassistanceÊorÊanÊalternaƟveÊformatÊforÊthisÊleƩer,ÊpleaseÊcontactÊtheÊofficeÊwhoÊwillÊbeÊableÊtoÊhelp.              


